The Glide Community Club
Membership Meeting - October 19", 2006

President Susan Flury called the membership meeting to order at 7:00 pm.
Minutes were read and approved.
Treasurer's Report was read and approved.

Correspondence — We sent out a letter to the community inside the mailing for the Arts
& Crafts Fair and Fireman's BBQ. It went out to 2500 families.

Committee Reports

Grants - Bill Scheufele met with the Fall Creek Ranch Foundation and sent them a letter
requesting a grant for $15,000 towards the roof. He also sent a letter to Bill Peters, with
the Job Corps, about doing the roofing project and the repairs. Jack Skalos and Bill met
with the Ford Foundation and we may be able to get $2000 to $5000 from them. Bill
also reported that himself and Christy Scheufele attended a dinner/meeting at Seven
Feathers and had a meeting with Sue Shaefer and Wayne Shammel, their attorney
afterwards. Thanked them again for the grant for the dishwasher.

The outside stairs are done: the concrete work has been completed. Permits were
needed and an engineer was also needed, thus the delay.

Rentals - Dom Mosca made the motion to exclude animals from inside the building. Don
Kidd second. Motion passed.

Bingo —Dom reported that the attendance for bingo has picked up.

Reader Board — Dom talked with Marti from the Job Corps and they are going to
redesign the board.

First Citizen — Nancy Tague reported that the committee would be meeting soon to plan
the event for next year. The plan is to have it earlier in the year possibly March. Anyone
interested to be on the committee is to get in touch with her.

Event — Dom reported that they have had two meetings and are planning the Halloween
party on October 28". Kruse Farms is donating about 50 pumpkins. Also in the plans
are a Memorial Day or Fourth of July Parade. We will need a sponsor and they have
talked with ODOT.

Unfinished/Old Business
Floor — Doing the floor is on hold. We have $800 earmarked for the floor and also have
$500 from the Arts & Crafts Fair that we could put towards the poly for the floor.

New Business

Christmas Boxes — Susan brought up that the Boy Scouts are starting to put together the
boxes they give out for Christmas. Dom made the motion to donate $50 to the Boy
Scouts for the Christmas Boxes. Dennis Moore second. Motion passed.

Roseburg Lumber is welding on the stairs today, finishing them up.

Announcements

Next meeting on November 16"

Remember to sign up for the Job Corps tour.

Meeting adjourned at 7:40 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Christy Scheufele, Secretary/Treasurer



